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	Comments


PRR 384, as it is written, would create the perfect opportunity for an entity (or many entities) to participate in mischievous activities and have those activities inadvertently sanctioned by ERCOT.  A market participant should not be able to submit a secret request for an interpretation of the Protocols by ERCOT and then receive a secret license to act on that interpretation.   Allowing this activity will only motivate participants to take their one-sided story to the designated Director, and snooker him/her into making a recommendation in his/her favor.  If other market participants will not be notified that an interpretation of the rules has been requested of ERCOT, there will be no opportunity for other market participants to analyze the story being sold to the Director and respond accordingly.  As such, the Director will only be presented with one side of every interpretation request and will only have one side of the data or information to use in making his/her decision.  This would not be of benefit to the marketplace, but would have tremendous opportunity for being detrimental.  

Additionally, PRR 384 would establish different sets of rules for different participants in the market.  Every confidential Advisory Opinion will establish a new set of rules for just that market participant.  This is inherent in the ill-named “Advisory Opinion.”  It is not an “opinion”; it will be a binding decision with full Protocol status.  This is highly discriminatory.  It is imperative that all market participants operate under the same set of rules if we expect to have a well functioning market.

Based on this, if we are to make these questions and/or answers public we have done nothing more than re-create the Protocol Review Process.  The Protocol Review Process has been established with the flexibility to handle this exact situation.  If a market participant desires a further explanation of the rules, that market participant can submit a Protocol Revision Request that clarifies the rule in the desired manner.  The Protocols will then be explained to the participant through the success or failure of the PRR.  

It’s very easy to imagine a market participant developing strategies with names such as Fat Boy, Death Star and Get Shorty, then taking these strategies (with their one-sided explanation and justification) to a Director, receiving a secret Advisory “Opinion”, based on only a portion of the full story, and essentially be written a blank check to game the market (and thus the consumers) out of millions of dollars.  All of which would be done as a perversely protected activity.
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